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Wednesday 11th September 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are thrilled to announce that KS2 pupils (Year 3 – Year 6) from Orchard Head J, I & 
N School will have the opportunity to perform at Young Voices 2025, held on 
Wednesday 8th January 2025 at the Utilita Arena Sheffield.  
 
Young Voices is known as the ‘largest school choir in the world’ and attending the 
concert is an unforgettable and incredible experience. Pupils taking part spend time in 
their own schools rehearsing the songs and the dance moves, which are then 
performed collaboratively to family and friends on the night of the concert. 
 
A place in the Young Voices choir will cost £11.50 due to coach travel being required. 
Please also be aware that if your child is guaranteed a place, you will have an option to 
purchase a Young Voices t-shirt for your child (costing £15) and tickets to watch the 
performance (costing £24 for an adult ticket). This will be processed through school to 
ensure all Orchard Head parents and carers are sat together in the audience.  
 
Given the popularity of this trip in the past, you must enrol your child into the Club on 
MCAS app under the available clubs tab to express your child’s interest by Monday 
16th September 2024. Please note: This does not guarantee a place for your child and 
pupils chosen to attend will be randomly selected. No payment will be required until 
your child has been guaranteed a place. 
 
We are eager to begin rehearsing for what is sure to be a fantastic event.  
 
Miss Scholes 
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